
October 8th, 2022 

 

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary 

Securities and Exchange Commission 

100 F Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20549-0609 

 

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21) 

 

 

Dear Secretary Countryman: 

 

I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.  

 

I oppose Citadel’s business practices and believe in giving greater power to retail investors to 

detect and mitigate this reprehensible shorting practices that hurt and control GameStop stock. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

A Concerned Investor 

 

 

 

 

 


